
 

For Local 8 Members at Metropolitan Development Council 

May 13, 2021 

The new contract has been finalized and is signed.  That means that you will be seeing the 
change in your hourly rate of pay and back pay. 

The 2.75% retro pay for August 1, 2020 through December 31, 2020 will be paid out on the 
June 3, 2021 paycheck.  On this paycheck you will see the change in your hourly rate of pay, 
placing you on the new pay scale.   

Back pay for the period of January 1, 2021 will be seen no later than your June 17, 2021 
paycheck.   

If you do not see your back pay or change in your hourly rate of pay by the June 17th paycheck, 
please contact MDC Payroll.   

The new contract will be available on the OPEIU Local 8 website (www.opeiu8.org) as soon as 
possible.   

If you have any questions, please contact Leslie Liddle (leslie@opeiu8.org 360-701-6615). 

Thank you for your patience. 

Bargaining Team: Doris Tucker, Elaine Tuisila, and Leslie Liddle (OPEIU Local 8) 
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